
 
 

 

Attached is the presentation for the January 20, 2021 Economic Growth and Zoning Committee 

for a proposed zone change and major amendment to Planned Development #76, Liberty and 

Elm, in Over-the-Rhine. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

cc:   Katherine Keough-Jurs, AICP, Director  

 Department of City Planning 

 
 

                                    January 20, 2021 

 

TO:  Mayor and Members of City Council 

 

FROM: Paula Boggs Muething, City Manager 

 

SUBJECT: Presentation – Zone Change and Major Amendment for PD-76, Liberty and Elm 
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